
CURRICULUM SUB-COMMITTEE REPORT 
 

October 15, 2018 
 
 

The Curriculum Sub-Committee was reconstituted as a standing committee of the 
Woodbridge Board of Education for the 2017-2018 school year.  Chair Margaret 
Hamilton assigned Lynn Piascyk, Meagan Genovese, and Nancy Maasbach as 
committee members.  The Woodbridge Education Association (WEA) sends a 
representative to committee meetings. The committee meets on a monthly basis.  
Faculty and administration provide presentations and overviews on curriculum at 
each meeting.  Ongoing discussions of the district’s Curriculum Review and Revision 
Cycle occur. 
 
The following areas were discussed during the 2017-2018 school year: 

• Summer Curriculum Work 
• Math 
• Science 
• World Language 
• Writer’s Workshop 
• Enrichment Opportunities through Extended Day 
• Responsive Classroom 
• TAG Identification Processes 
• School-Wide Enrichment Programming Model including Grade 3 Enrichment 

Clusters, Genius Hour and Capstone Project 
• The Social/Emotional Curriculum 

 
The following presentations have been scheduled for the 2018 – 2019 school year: 

• September:  World Language Program Review 
• October:  Summer Curriculum Work Update 
• November:  Health 
• December:  STEAM Program and Science 

 
Other areas that are being considered for discussion in the 2018 – 2019 school year 
include: 

• Social Studies 
• School Climate 
• Math Curriculum Update 
• TAG Identification Update – to be scheduled following the school-wide 

administration of the Cognitive Abilities Test (CogAT) to all 3rd grade 
students 

• Technology  
 

 


